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Breton, Mary B

From: James Waite <jameswaite13@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2023 11:39 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Electric Vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Electric vehicles should not be mandated by the government. This is a free country and people should continue to 
purchase whatever type of vehicle they choose under our free market society. I for one will never let the government tell 
me what I can and cannot due, or buy what I can or cannot buy. If you get your way, people like me will just buy our gas 
powered vehicles in New Hampshire. Just say NO. 
 
Jim Waite 
Old Orchard Beach 


